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Friday 17th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

   

                                    Our annual Christmas church services are on Wednesday 20th December. FS and KS1 will 

be at 9.30am, and KS2 will be at 2.00pm, both over at the church. Parents are more than welcome to join us, if 

they are able to. 

We will be using Christingles as part of this, in order to raise money for the Children’s Society - who work to 

fight child poverty and neglect and help all children to have a better chance in life.  

 

The Children’s Society runs vital services that help this country’s most vulnerable young people. Their life 

changing work is driven by the ideas and voices of young people. By listening, supporting and acting to change 

children’s lives, The Children’s Society brings hope to young people who are suffering, so they can enjoy the 

bright future every child deserves. 

 

The children’s society have provided us with candles and red tape for the Christingles, along with a sticker to 

thank each of the children for taking part. In return, we would like to give them a donation from Langford Village 

Academy to go towards all of their hard work.  

        

We would like to ask you for a donation; no matter how large or small as a way of thanking the Children’s Society 

for all of their hard work in making a difference to those in need.  

To donate, please visit https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/christingle/langford-lower-school-biggleswade-

0#make-a-donation 

 
 

Please could you also send your child in to school with an orange to use to make their Christingle on Monday 18th 

December. 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your support,  

 

Miss Kirsty Burley 

RE and PSHE lead.  
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